
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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NOVEMBER 2024

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY 
W/C 4TH NOVEMBER - BONFIRE ACTIVITIES THROUGHOUT THE WEEK

NOVEMBER 11TH - DECEMBER 7TH – SHOE BOX APPEAL 
We will be collecting for the elderly in the community who may not receive Christmas gifts this year.

You can either donate items such slippers, blankets, small games or bring in a decorated box with items.
We will be teaching the children about kindness and looking after others through this. 

SATURDAY 30TH NOVEMBER - CHRISTMAS FAYRE - 10AM – 12PM  
CHRISTMAS CRAFT AFTERNOON

Lambs Monday 9th December at 2pm – Ducklings Tuesday 10th December at 2pm 
Farmers Wednesday 11th December at 2pm

12TH DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING...
In the Farmers room recently we have been working on helping the
Farmers to regulate their emotions. We introduced our emotions
suitcase, the suitcase includes a feeling cushion, colour monsters,
emotion books, sensory bottles and some sensory toys. The 
Farmers all enjoyed helping make the sensory bottles and packing 
the emotions suitcase. This is placed on the carpet and is accessible
throughout the day for the children to be able to explore and talk
about their feelings. We have also introduced the proud cloud. The
farmers have loved the proud cloud as it has been used to show-
case when they have done something WOW in the room.

In the Ducklings room we have spent time learning about the
Autumn season. We have had fun exploring foods such as
pumpkins and apples. We opened up pumpkins and explored the
gooeyness inside. We transferred our messy trays into the mud
kitchen outside where the children spent long periods of time getting
messy, role playing and helping each other create dinner using
spaghetti and the sand. The children have enjoyed taking part in bug
hunts and finding hidden spiders in the messy trays.
The little lambs have been enjoying exploring the change in weather.

We have been working with the children to explore our senses
through play and incorporated activities each week for touch, smell
and sound. We linked this into our forest school day which was
enjoyed by all the children. We have had lots of fun exploring
pumpkins and leaves while learning about the change to the
weather and we especially enjoyed our dress up Halloween party. 

BIG THANK YOU
Thank you to all those who attended ‘Social Saturday’. This was an
opportunity for parents to experience the children’s nursery routine.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT...
We will be learning about keeping ourselves healthy and how to care
for our teeth. Our question of the month for November will be ‘Is you
child registered with a Dentist?’ We will be posting more information
on ParentZone.


